

HAZLEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

TOWN CREEK, AL 256-685-4020

THE B.E.A.R. BULLETIN

We are in the final quarter of this school year. Hazlewood Elementary is working hard to make progress as our students work in the classroom and teachers continue to adjust instruction. We are busy preparing for our ACAP state testing. Parents, please continue to invest in your child's education by being involved, checking your child's B.E.A.R. Binder everyday, and staying connected through class Dojo, class newsletters, and our monthly B.E.A.R. Bulletin.

IMPORTANT

Upcoming Events

- April 8-9 ACAP ELA 4th-6th
- April 11 Buddy-A-Thon Stuffing Event
- April 15-16 ACAP MATH 2nd-6th
- April 17- ACAP Science 4th & 6th
- April 18- NO SCHOOL e-learning
 Day
- April 25- Special Snack



What is ACAP?

Alabama Comprehensive
Assessment Program that tests to
see if students are showing progress
towards mastery on Alabama
Course of Study Standards.

What Can I Do To Help My Child?

- 1. Make sure that your child goes to sleep at a reasonable time.
- Please encourage your child to do their best.
- 3. Have your child at school and on time during testing days.
- 4. Please schedule appointments for afternoon if possible. Most testing is done in the AM.
- 5. Start the day on a positive note so that your child comes to school with a good attitude.

April 2025